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ROADS ACT 1993 – SECTION 75 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE AT 
POWERSTOWN ROAD, DUBLIN 15  
From 29th October 2022 to  
20th November 2022 
Fingal County Council have now made an order to temporarily 
close Powerstown Road, Dublin 15 from Saturday 29th October 
to Friday 20th November 2022. The road closure is to facilitate 
the following works:

1)	 Following an application received from Fox Building 
& Engineering Ltd to temporarily close Powerstown 
Road Dublin 15 from Saturday 29th October to Sunday 
6th November 2022 at the Damastown Roundabout/ 
Mulhuddart end for the purposes of road resurfacing.  
Local access and emergency access will be maintained.

2)	 Following an application received from GMC Utilities 
Group Ltd on behalf of Irish Water to temporarily close 
Powerstown Road Dublin 15 from Tuesday  
1st November 2022 to Friday 20th November 2022 at a 
point north-west of Powerstown Allotments (co-ordinates 
53.41860825785615, -6.401167406749473), for the 
purposes of carrying out sewer upgrade works.   

Local access to Powerstown Road at the Mulhuddart end will 
be maintained for access to schools, churches and allotments 
and residents only. Diversion route is through Clonee and 
Damastown Avenue, all diversions will be signposted, and 
emergency access will be maintained. 

Joan Kernan, Administrative Officer,  
Castleknock Mulhuddart Operational Area.  


